## June 2016

Dear students and families,

Congratulations on the completion of another school year! Thurston Math teachers are again expecting students to participate in our summer math program. This year, students will have the option of choosing from a variety of different topics that math teachers have compiled.

In Grade 6 and Grade 7 math classes, students have recently spent some time reflecting on the year and the topics they need to continue working on. They should refer to this reflection document to help guide their choice of math topics. (I've included a link below in case your child has misplaced it.) Please see the Summer Math Work link below for all the information that you will need to get started.

## **Summer Math Work Links**

<u>Grade 5 Summer Math Work</u> <u>Grade 6 Summer Math Work</u> <u>Grade 7 Summer Math Work</u>

In case you've misplaced your reflection... (Grade 6 & 7 students only)

<u>Grade 6 Summer Math Reflection</u>
<u>Grade 7 (Levels 2 & 3) Math Reflection</u>
Grade 7 (Level 1) Math Reflection

Wishing you a wonderful summer,

The Thurston Middle School Math Department